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2 Feb Gary Clark and 
Jeff Cuthbertson (TDC) 

Engineering Projects for the 
Motueka Ward 2009 - 2010 

3 
 

3 Feb Lloyd Kennedy (TDC) Glenaven Drive park with sea-
water (photos) 

5 
 

9 Feb Rod Haines Launching ramps at Motueka 
Wharf 

6 11 Feb From: Valerie Gribble to 
Jim Frater 

Food Bus, Riwaka Reserve Car 
Park 

9 11 Feb From: Valerie Gribble to 
Jim Frater 

R Haines letter re launching 
ramps at Motueka wharf 

10 
 

12 Feb Selwyn Steedman (TDC) 1.  Re-sealing for Greenwood 
Street and Lodder Lane 
2.  9 March meeting attendance 

11 
 

9&16 
Feb 

Jim Butler (Grey Power) Questions at Board meeting 
and reply 

13 
 

16 Feb Gary Clark (TDC) Low expenditure in Motueka 
(reply to 2nd Feb list of projects) 

14 
 

19 Feb Francie Wafer (TDC) Public Seat in Vosper Street 
frontage 

15 22 Feb Stephen Richards (TDC) Motueka Quay planning 

16 22 Feb 
23 Feb 

Murray Staite (TDC) Budget 2010 - 2011 

18 24 Feb Steve Elkington (TDC) Pram crossings : Request for 
the top ten priorities 

22 24 Feb Lloyd Kennedy (TDC) Museum Frontage Policy 

23 24 Feb Steve Elkington (TDC) Lower Moutere School : speed 
limit for Main Road and School 
Road 

 
Extracts from Council and Council Committee Reports 
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